
August 2014 Ambassador’s Corner 

by Rich Couture 

Hope everyone is having a great summer! As Labor Day arrives, it’s time to talk about the Cottonwood 

Festival. Your Chamber Ambassadors use the event to fundraise with our annual pancake breakfast! If 

you have been there in the past, you know how good the food is…here’s a quick recap of what to 

expect: 

- For only $7 you will receive pancakes, eggs made to order, sausage and a drink! 

- The Ambassadors host the event at Alameda Park from 7-10am on Sat & Sun (August 30-31) 

 

Be sure not to miss this opportunity to support the Ambassadors which reinvest all the proceeds back to 

the community! The Ambassadors provided $500 in scholarships to high school students in 2014. We 

also sponsor the Chamber’s Jr. Leadership Otero program!  

So next time you attend a Chamber event remember to purchase a ticket or two from your friendly 

Chamber Ambassador! Even better yet, use the event to purchase tickets for all employees from your 

business to celebrate Alamogordo! The eggs made to order by Michelle are out of this world and eating 

breakfast with friends in the park is simply awesome! We’ll see everyone on August 30th and 31st!    

 

  


